
From: jlkirkland3@comcast.net [mailto:jlkirkland3@comcast.net]  
Sent: Saturday, September 10, 2016 9:43 AM 
To: Planning and Sustainability Commission <psc@portlandoregon.gov> 
Subject: PSCFossil Fuel Zoning Testimony 
 
My wife and I live in Hood River and recently witnessed the train disaster occurring in 
Mosier.  We are totally against oil trains passing through the Columbia Gorge in view of 
the high risks associated with this type of transfer.  We encourage you to deny the 
railroad companies the opportunities to completely ruin one of the most beautiful parts 
of the US and an asset for Oregon. 
 
(We lived in Houston, Texas for many years.  For those who don't believe in the 
damages to the environment by oil transport, they should visit the Galveston Bay 
area.  Oh, if you do visit that area, make certain you purchase chemicals to remove the 
oil globs from between your toes and on your clothes.) 
 
John L. Kirkland 
Rebecca T. Kirkland 
 
PO Box 1767 
1767 12th Street 
Hood River, OR 
97031 
 


